
 

 

May 31st, 2017 
SNJM EVENTS: 

 

Manitoba SNJM Summer Days: You will find an overview of the Summer Days in attachment.  

Please register before June 23rd by contacting Joane at the provincial office at: (204) 475-7673 or 

email snjmmb@mymts.net.  Be sure to reserve the lunch meal for August 17th (all day meeting for 

Sisters) and August 18th (meeting will end at 12:30 PM). 

 

Joane’s wedding on June 17th:  Congratulations for this important step in your life, Joane!  Joane 

will be away from the office June 16th and June 19th-20th.  

 

Sr. Carol Fleitz from US-ON (East Bay) will be visiting us (after the jubilee celebrations in 

Longueuil) June 5th-10th and staying with Sr. Michelle. Welcome to Manitoba!   

July-August at the office:  Our secretarial provincial office will be closed from July 1st to August 

14th 2017.  You can always reach a member of the team on her home phone or on her cell phone. 

We will let you know who is on call. 

 

Did you know? 

- In case you have not heard: Artbeat Studio met its fund-raising objectives.  They will be able 

to continue their wonderful ministry in three locations for another year!  Donations always 

welcome. 

- Sr. Edith’s prayer pals from SMA provided decorations for her jubilee.  The students wrote a 

little love message on each letter of the “congratulations”. 

- SMA teachers loved their pilgrimage to Longueuil and the Richelieu.  Thank you for your 

prayers. 

 

Can you help?: “Sisters and Associates – I am collecting information, during the month of June, 

for an article that looks at the ‘mission’ of our Holy Names in the area of assistance to Immigrants 

and Refugees in Winnipeg, the province of Manitoba, Kenora and elsewhere, not just now but in the 

past. Sr. Judith Anne Kenway, snjm, taught English to newcomers for example. Do you have 

experiences or photos to share? If anyone can help with memories or other information, I can 

interview you or we can correspond via e-mail.   Many thanks in advance for your help. Please 

contact Chris Butterill at: christine.butterill@umanitoba.ca or (204) 269-2750”. 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS: 

 

The sick and those who are in need: 

• Anti-trafficking Prayer Vigil: Next Sunday June 4th, 2017, please join in the Anti-Trafficking 

Prayer Vigil, from 1:30 to 2 PM at the Despins Residence chapel or wherever you are. 

Those who have died and those who mourn their loss. 

 

IN SOLIDARITY WITH OTHERS: 
 
Returning to Spirit: Non-Aboriginal 4-Day Workshop June 16th-19th, 2017 Micah House: 
Returning to Spirit Workshop is an excellent opportunity to engage in reconciliation and healing 
with people affected by Indian Residential Schools (details attached). 
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